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Kindergarten News
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Dear Family, 
This week, our class will be learning about ways in which we use our five senses to hear, taste, touch, see, and smell. We will read about how we can explore the world around us by using our senses.  Please be on the look-out for the high frequency word paper book that your child brings home each week.  Your child is responsible for putting his/her book in their book box. Every night your child should read and reread the little books practicing pointing under each word as they read and using the picture clues for support. 



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September 19, 2016                               		  Week 6





Language Arts: 


High-Frequency Word: see  Write the word see on paper and have your child trace the word.  Then play a game of “I See.”


Phonics/Letter ID/Handwriting: Ss   Form an s with a piece of string or playdough. Then have your child form the letter.  Look at a newspaper or magazine and ask your child to circle words that begin with the letter s. 


Vocabulary: senses, explore   Write words for each of the five senses on index cards. Invite your child to explore your home by identifying things they see, hear, taste, touch, and smell.  Record their findings on the cards.


Category Words: senses Ask questions about the senses.  For example: What sense tells you that dinner is cooking? (smell)
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We are continuing Chapter 2. The standards focuses are matching, comparing and counting numbers 0-5. 


  


Math vocabulary: Number words- one, two, three, four and five. 


Other vocabulary- Greater than, less than, more, fewer, same as, equal to and compare.





*Parents…please be sure to use the vocabulary terms “greater than” and “less than” rather than “bigger” and “smaller” when doing homework with your child. These are the words that that we use in class and we want the students to understand and be comfortable with the correct vocabulary. 


























































































































September/October





September 19: Progress Report #1 sent home


September 20: Firefighter visit.  All Kindergarten attends on the AM schedule from 8:00 am-11:20 am


September 22: Watchdogs Kickoff Spaghetti Feed in MP Room at 5:30pm


September 30:  Jersey Day!  Wear your favorite sports jersey to school. 


October 3: Apex Fun Run Rally at 8:30am


October 12: Rocket Run


October 17: Field Trip to Fog Willow Pumpkin Farm.  ALL early day for Kindergarten.  All Kinder students attend school from 8:00-11:20am.  More information to come.


October 21: Harvest Dance 5:00-8:00pm
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Why do we “Sound Spell”?





We have attached an article that explains the research behind “sound spelling” or phonetic spelling and the developmental importance it has for beginning writers.





� HYPERLINK "http://www.scholastic.com/teachers/article/how-children-learn-spell" �http://www.scholastic.com/teachers/article/how-children-learn-spell�





Please read this article thoroughly!





It is how we base our writing instruction in Kindergarten. As adults we want our kids to spell “correctly” and we have a hard time allowing phonetic spelling as it seems “wrong” to us. This article explains the development of writers and readers and the phonetic basis of their journey towards standard spelling patterns for 


reading and writing.











Mrs. Wright’s website:





hdwrightkinder.weebly.com





Pumpkin Patch Field Trip� ��On Monday, October 17th we will take our first school bus ride to Fog Willow Pumpkin Farm in Wilton. At the farm we will learn about the life cycle of a pumpkin and farm animals. Permission slips will be coming home soon.  


More information to follow! 





THIS IS A MINIMUM DAY SCHEDULE FOR ALL KINDERS. All Kinders arrive at 8:00am and are dismissed at 11:20am.





Progress Report #1


The first progress report will go home, Monday, September 19th. Please read through the information with your child and praise them for a job well done. 


Look over the areas where your child 


needs practice and encourage them 


to keep trying. You may want to make a copy of the progress report for your records. 


Please sign the progress report and return it to your child’s teacher the next day. 











